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Happy August!

It’s hard to believe how quickly summer is slipping
by. With all of this unrelenting heat, maybe you’re
ready for some cooler days, or maybe you are still
riding that summer wave!  Either way, I hope you’re
finding time to enjoy yourself. I want to extend a big
thank you to everyone who took time to enter
something into the fair or helped in some way! We
brought in a considerably larger amount of entries
than we did last year, and I was amazed by the talent
I saw displayed! Stay tuned for many fun upcoming
programs and events. You won’t want to miss out.
For any questions or concerns, please know my
office door is open, and I’m happy to help. 
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FCS MEETS THE FARMER'S MARKET!
MONDAY, AUGUST 12TH, 3-6PM!

I WILL BE SET UP AT THE GARRARD COUNTY
FARMER'S MARKET THE 2ND MONDAY OF
EVERY MONTH! COME OUT, GRAB SOME
GREAT PRODUCE AND SAY HI! I WILL BE

GIVING OUT SAMPLES, PROMOTING
EXTENSION AND MEETING WITH THE

COMMUNITY! 

Upcoming Events 

INSTRUCTOR: KRISTINA BEAMAN
COST: $5 PER CLASS
TIMES:  
TUESDAYS AT 7PM (BEGINNER AND ADVANCED)
THURSDAYS AT 9AM (CHAIR YOGA)

YOGA CLASS! 

FRIENDLY FIBERS GROUP
MEETS EVERY 4TH MONDAY

AT 1:30 AT THE OFFICE.
JOIN ANYTIME IF YOU

LIKE KNITTING, CROCHET,
OR OTHER TYPES OF

NEEDLEWORK!

FOR MORE INFO, PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE OR CHECK OUT THE
“YOGA W/ KRISTINA” FACEBOOK GROUP! 







Upcoming Dates

Countryside Club: No August
meeting

Not Yo Mama’s Homemaker Club:
Meeting information coming

soon!

Go-Getter’s Club: August 19th at
5pm at Garrard Ext.

Officer and Chairperson
Training: August 20th at 10am at

Mercer Ext.

 Homemaker Council Meeting:
August 26th at 6pm 

 

Homemaker
Happenings

DON’T FORGET TO RECORD
YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS!
A TALLY SHEET WILL BE

INCLUDED WITH EACH
MONTH’S CALENDAR TO

HELP YOU KEEP TRACK OF
ALL THE GOOD WORK YOU

DO! TOTALS ARE DUE
EACH YEAR IN JULY, SO
WE ARE HEADING INTO A
FRESH YEAR NOW! IF YOU
HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT
WHAT COUNTS AS HOURS,
WE WILL BE ANSWERING

QUESTIONS AT THE
ANNUAL MEETING. 










